
  

 

 

PX2 Series  

Heavy Duty Pressure Transducer  

 
Honeywell’s PX2 Series Heavy Duty Pressure Transducer is a 
line of highly configurable pressure transducers that use 
piezoresistive sensing technology with ASIC (Application 
Specific Integrated Circuit) signal conditioning in a stainless 
steel housing that is compatible with a variety of harsh media. 
 
The PX2 Series is fully calibrated and compensated for 
transducer offset, sensitivity, temperature effects and non-
linearity using an on-board ASIC. This provides a Total Error 
Band of ±2% over the operation temperature range of -40 ºC to 
125 ºC [-40 °F to 257 °F]. 
 
With thousands of possible configurations, the PX2 Series 
allows Honeywell to meet customer requirements and quickly 
provide samples. New standard configurations are regularly 
being added to the series. 
 

The PX2 Series is compatible with a variety of harsh media 
including brake fluid, refrigerants, engine oil, tap water, 
hydraulic fluids, and compressed air. The wide operating 
temperature range, up to IP69K protection, and CE compliance 
allow compatibility for reliable performance in tough 
environments. 
 
These transducers measure absolute or sealed gage pressure. 
The absolute versions have an internal vacuum reference and 
an output value proportional to absolute pressure. The sealed 
gage versions have an internal pressure reference of one 
atmosphere at sea level. 
 
Honeywell’s PX2 transducer is available in 7 bar to 46 bar 
[100 psi to 667 psi] pressure ranges with additional pressure 
ranges coming soon. All products are designed and 
manufactured according to ISO 9001 standards. 
 

VALUE PROPOSITIONS ( = competitive differentiator)  FEATURES AND BENEFITS 

 Designed for configurability: 

Numerous standard or custom 

connectors, ports, pressure types and 

ranges, and output options allow 

customers the ability to configure 

devices to meet their specific 

application needs  
 Cost-effective: By configuring the 

transducer to meet the system’s 

needs, the PX2 Series reduces the 

design and implementation costs of 

the end product 

 Application expertise: Honeywell’s 

knowledgeable application engineers 

are available to answer customers’ 

specific design questions during 

development, launch, and production 

of their product. 

 Global support: Honeywell’s global 

presence offers customers immediate 

product and application support from 

design to global manufacturing 

 Industry-leading Total Error Band 

(TEB): Provides excellent 

interchangeability due to minimal part-

to-part variation in accuracy, 

eliminates the customers’ need for 

individual transducer testing and 

calibration, and supports system 

accuracy and warranty requirements  

 Durable: Compatibility with a wide 

variety of harsh media (brake fluid, 

refrigerants, engine oil, tap water, 

hydraulic fluids, and compressed air), 

wide operating temperature range, up 

to IP69K sealing, and CE compliance 

allow for use in tough environments  

 Designed to Six Sigma standards: 

Provides the highest level of product 

quality, performance, and 

consistency.  

 Energy efficient: AC and AD output 

transfer functions offer a 3.3 V 

ratiometric output with a <7 ms turn 

on time  

 Broad compensated temperature 

range allows customers to design 

the same transducer into a broad 

set of applications 

 Good EMC protection means that 

the transducer will not be damaged 

by environmental electromagnetic 

interference 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Heavy Duty Pressure Transducer 

 

Sensing and Control 

Honeywell 

1985 Douglas Drive North 

Golden Valley, MN 55422 

sensing.honeywell.com 

008250-3-EN 

February 2013 

Copyright © 2013 Honeywell International Inc. All rights reserved. 

 

 

 

 

POTENTIAL APPLICATIONS 

 

Industrial: 

 HVAC/R 

- Compressor inlet and outlet pressure 

- Rooftop chillers 

- Compressor rack rooms 

- Refrigerant recovery systems 

- Compressor oil pressure 

 

 Air Compressors 

- Compressor inlet and outlet pressure 

- Filter pressure drop 

- Cooling water inlet and outlet pressure 

- Compressor oil pressure  

 

 General 

- System pressure 

- Fluid power, flow and level 

- Factory automation 

- Pneumatics 

- Injection molding knock-

out valves 

- Pumps 

- Valves 

- Packaging/laminating 

equipment 

- Sprayers, industrial 

lasers 

- Foam dispensing 

- Solar energy 

- Emissions monitoring 

 

Transportation (Heavy Equipment and Alternative Fuel 

Vehicles): 

 System pressure 

 Fluid power, flow and level 

 Pneumatics 

 Light hydraulics 

 Brake and engine oil pressure 

 Transmission 

 Truck/trailer air braking 

 

Find out more 

Honeywell serves its customers through a worldwide network 

of sales offices, representatives and distributors. For 

application assistance, current specifications, pricing or name 

of the nearest Authorized Distributor, contact your local sales 

office. 

 

To learn more about Honeywell’s sensing and control products, 

call +1-815-235-6847/1-800-537-6945, visit 

sensing.honeywell.com, or e-mail inquiries to 

info.sc@honeywell.com 

WARRANTY/REMEDY 

Honeywell warrants goods of its manufacture as being free of 

defective materials and faulty workmanship. Honeywell’s 

standard product warranty applies unless agreed to otherwise 

by Honeywell in writing; please refer to your order 

acknowledgement or consult your local sales office for specific 

warranty details. If warranted goods are returned to Honeywell 

during the period of coverage, Honeywell will repair or replace, 

at its option, without charge those items it finds defective. The 

foregoing is buyer’s sole remedy and is in lieu of all other 

warranties, expressed or implied, including those of 

merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose. In no 

event shall Honeywell be liable for consequential, special, 

or indirect damages. 

 

While we provide application assistance personally, through 

our literature and the Honeywell web site, it is up to the 

customer to determine the suitability of the product in the 

application. 

 

Specifications may change without notice. The information we 

supply is believed to be accurate and reliable as of this 

printing. However, we assume no responsibility for its use. 

 

 WARNING 

PERSONAL INJURY 

DO NOT USE these products as safety or emergency stop 

devices or in any other application where failure of the 

product could result in personal injury. 

Failure to comply with these instructions could result in 

death or serious injury. 

 

 WARNING 
MISUSE OF DOCUMENTATION 

 The information presented in this document is for 

reference only. Do not use this document as a product 

installation guide. 

 Complete installation, operation, and maintenance 

information is provided in the instructions supplied with 

each product. 

Failure to comply with these instructions could result 

in death or serious injury. 

 



Mouser Electronics
  

Authorized Distributor
 
  

Click to View Pricing, Inventory, Delivery & Lifecycle Information:
 
 
 
 Honeywell:   

  PX2CN2XX250PSAAX  PX2BN2XX100PAAAX  PX2BN2XX250PSAAX  PX2BN2XX250PSCHX 

PX2CN2XX250PSCHX  PX2AF1XX667PSAAX  PX2CN2XX500PSCHX  PX2BN2XX500PSCHX  PX2CN2XX500PSAAX

  PX2BN2XX500PSAAX  PX2CN2XX100PACHX  PX2CN2XX100PAAAX  PX2BN2XX100PACHX

http://www.mouser.com/Honeywell
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2CN2XX250PSAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2BN2XX100PAAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2BN2XX250PSAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2BN2XX250PSCHX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2CN2XX250PSCHX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2AF1XX667PSAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2CN2XX500PSCHX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2BN2XX500PSCHX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2CN2XX500PSAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2BN2XX500PSAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2CN2XX100PACHX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2CN2XX100PAAAX
http://www.mouser.com/access/?pn=PX2BN2XX100PACHX

